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Comments: Sirs:

Of all agencies and interested parties, the Forest Service should know better than anyone that clear cutting steep
slopes has know redeeming value. The damage to the land and streams would be inexcusable and the effect of
the inevitable invasion of non-native invasive species should never be allowed. ONLY much more limited
SELECTIVE (NOT clear cutting) should be allowed.



